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	FYI

Children’s Center for Science & Technology Invitation:
On Monday, January 25, 2010 at 10:30 a.m. you are cordially invited to participate in an event that will significantly impact the entire Mahoning Valley for many years to come.   Please join other community and business leaders, educators, underwriters and sponsors, as well as media representatives as we launch a most important and exciting phase in the development of the Children’s Center for Science & Technology. 
 
The new Children’s Center for Science & Technology is poised to become the region’s premier interactive, hands-on children’s museum focused on science, technology, engineering and mathematics as it moves to its new home in the historic McCrory Building on Central Square in downtown Youngstown.  
 
We invite you to come, tour the space, and learn about our plans for the building’s renovation!  We will also unveil our exciting new identity, kick-off our “Science Makes Cents” capital campaign, and introduce you to Roto Studios (http://www.rotostudio.com/).   Refreshments will be served.  Additional information on the new Children’s Center for Science & Technology is available online at www.ValleyKids.org. Please R.S.V.P. by calling 330-744-5914 or by email at director@valleykids.org.
 

THE COMMUNITY OF FAITH CREDIT UNION:
Hello Ladies and gentlemen, your Community of Faith Credit Union (COFCU) is asking you to announce that on NEXT SATURDAY, THE 16TH OF JANUARY FROM 10AM TO 2PM THE BUCKEYE ELKS (421 North Ave. {330-746-9486}) AND THE NEW BETHEL BAPTIST CHURCH (1507 Hillman St.{330-747-4452}) WILL BE OPEN FOR FOLKS TO GO AND SIGN NON-BINDING LETTERS OFSUPPORT.

 
We need these letters of support so that we can prove to the state that many are interested in the formation of a credit union.  The "To" list above is by no means exhaustive.  Consequently, let anyone who will listen know about this effort.
Thank you so much and may the God of Abraham, Isaac and Jacob forever bless you and yours.- Rev. Henry McNeil



	

	


